WESTERN AUSTRALIAN VETERAN GOLFERS

Minutes of Annual General Meeting held at Roval Perth Golf Club on Thursday
2078 MARCH, 1984 at 11.00 z.m.

The president opened the meeting and reguested that the notice of

meeting be taken as read.
Moved by Mr. villiams, Seconded Mr. Mudge and carried.

ATTEND

Yhere were seventy five members in attendance as per the Attendance
Book and Bpologies were received from C. Wilson, I. Metcher, A. Cole,
D, Swmmevrs, B, Andevson, H, Westlake, R. Selwood, J. Sussex, R. Preston,
A, VYarne, P. Murphy, J. Ramsay and J.R. Wright.

MINGTREES OF PREEVIOUS MEETING

The minutes of the previous hunual Geneyal Meeting held on 3rd
March, 1983 were rvead and confirmed on the motion of Mr. O'bonnell seconded
Mr. Hanson.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

The reports of the Match Committee and the Presidents report were
received on the motion of Mr. Brittain seconded Mr. Mudge.

Miscussion ensued in relation to the age reguivement for membership
of the veterans association and the number of mewbers currently enrolied.
The President indicated that as at this date the membership stood at 276.

The reports were confirmed on the motion of Mr. R, Ward seconded
Mr. Anderson.

THEASURER'S REPORT

The Treasurer Mr. R. Stone gave a very comprehensive and detalled
report of the State of the finances. At the conclusion of the first veaxr
of operation the accounts showed that amounts of $1,210 being nomination
fees had been capitalized and the balance in the general account vas $1,823.27.

The Treasurer's report was confirmed on the motion of Mr. Hastings
seconded Mr. Maiszey.



AFPOINTMENT OF AUDITOR

The President called for nominations for the position of Auditor.
My, J. Burdett was nominated for the position and as he was the only
nomination he was duly elected to the position of auditor,

GENERAL BUSINESS

General discussion took place on the number of persons playing on
each date and the matter of availability of the start sheet for each
event. It was noticed that there were approximately 30 reserves for the
game on this day which had largely been brought about by the number of Royal
perth members in the field but not in the Veterans Competition.

The President pointed out that this was the first time this situation
had occurred and steps would be taken to prevent a re-occurrence, comments
and suggestions of having the events more frequently, cn two courses at
one time, north and south of the river, balloting, preferential treatment?were
submitted and the President advised the matter would receive the full
consideration of the committee at its next meeting.

FORTHCOMING EVENTS

The President advised members of the forthcoming events in Tasmania and
Overseas and urged members to lodge their applications early if they wished
to participate.

CLOSURE

There being no further general business the meeting was closed
at 11.30 a.m.

(Confirmed)



